
Department of Transportation and Public Works  
111 NW 1st •Street Suite 1410  

Miami, Florida 33128-1970  
T 305-375-2930.  F 305-375-2931  

 miamidade.gov

May 12, 2025 

RESPONSE LETTER NO. 2 TO REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 

Project Title: Temporary Road on NW 170th Street. From NW 105th Avenue to NW 97th Avenue. 
Project No.: 20250067 

A. Email from Mr. Roguer Arguello, from Acosta Tractors, Inc; on May 8, 2025, at 04:47 PM
(Email Attached).

Question No.1: Will the contractor be responsible for clearing the entire R/W and disposes of all 
trash and vegetation found on site at the present time during the construction of 
this temporary road or will it be done at a later time and trash is to remain? 

Answer No.1: The contractor shall remove all trash found in the NW 170 St right of way within 
the project limits. This is included under clearing and grubbing. 

END OF REQUEST FOR INFORMATION No. 2 

Sincerely, 

Tiondra Wright  
Chief, Capital Improvement Division. 
Department of Transportation and Public Works (DTPW) 

AM: tw 

cc: 
Marco Movilla, DTPW Katherine Fernandez, DTPW 
Leandro Ona, DTPW 
Laurie Johnson, SBD 

Alejandro Sauleda, DTPW 
Maylin Torres, SBD 

Caesar Suarez, SBD Eric Perez, SBD 
Clerk of the Board Project File 

https://microsoftsharepointintegration.na2.adobesign.com/verifier?tx=CBJCHBCAABAA-8ZaAfep57WJAP0V_rDMA8PtIboTEgL7


Temporary Road on NW 170th Street. From NW 
105th Avenue to NW 97th Avenue.

RPQ No. 20250067

Request for Information No.2 
(RFI)

E-MAILS ATTACHED



From: Roger Arguello
To: Movilla, Marco (DTPW)
Cc: Clerk of the Board (COC)
Subject: Temporary Road no NW 170 St. from 105 Ave to 97 Ave. Project, RPQ No. 20250067
Date: Thursday, May 8, 2025 4:50:58 PM
Attachments: image001.png

ATI RFI No. 1.doc

EMAIL RECEIVED FROM EXTERNAL
SOURCE

Good afternoon,
 
In the attached file you can find ATI RFI No. 1 for this project.
Appreciate your response.
 
Thank you.
 
 
 
 

Estimating Department
 
 
Acosta Tractors, Inc.
11986 NW 97th Avenue
Hialeah Gardens, FL 33018
 
Phone: 305-556-0473
Fax: 305-556-8268
estimating@acostatractors.com

 
AFFIRMATIVE ACTION NOTICE: Vendors and Subcontractors are notified that they may be subject to the provisions of 29CFR Part 470, 41CFR
Section 60-1.4(a), (b) & (c), 41CFR Section 60-250.4 and Section 60-741.5 with respect to affirmative action program and plan requirements.
 

The content of this e-mail is the confidential property of Acosta Tractors, Inc. and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted or used for any purpose
except with Acosta’s written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us immediately.

 



5/12/2025 8:51 AM 

11986 NW 97th Ave., Hialeah Gardens, Fl 33018 
Ph: (305) 556-0473, 
Fax: (305) 556-8268 ACOSTA TRACTORS 

Request For Information 
To: Marco Movilla From: Estimating Department 

Company: Miami Dade Department of 

Transportation and Public Works 

Date: 05/08/2025 

Fax:  Phone:  

Re: Temporary Road on NW 170 Street 

From 105 Ave. to 97 Ave. Project 

CC:  

 Urgent  For Review  Please Comment  Please Reply  Please Recycle 

 Comments:     

1) Will the contractor be responsible for clearing the entire R/W and disposes of all trash and vegetation 
found on site at the present time during the construction of this temporary road or will it be done at a later 
time and trash is to remain? 

 

Thank you, 
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